Winton School PTA Minutes
Tuesday 26th November 2024 - Top Pub Winton - 7.30 pm

In Attendance
Jane King, Steve Wadsworth, Melissa McKenzie, Melissa Brunell, Bridgett Aitken, Wendy Corcoran,
Jenni Cubbit, Stephanie McEwan, Anna Boyers, Natasha Allan, Marielle Baxter

Apologies
Kelly Shaw, Megs Mitchell, Louise Turton, Suzan Campbell, Ruth Howden

Approval of Minutes from Previous Meeting
Moved: Bridgett Aitken

Seconded: Melissa McKenzie

Financial Report (attached)

Financial reports read by: Marielle Baxter

Moved: Stephanie McEwan
Seconded: Bridgett Aitken

Principals Report - Attached
Read by Steve

General Business

WGT
Successful stall at Winton’s Got Talent. Sold licorice and cool changes left from the Pet Day. Trumpet
ice cream leftovers are to be sold at the end-of-year prize giving.

Prize Giving

Using the leftover trumpet ice creams from WGT Finals. Order to be based on last year's
prize-giving as there are a similar number of Year 8 students therefore should be a similar number
of extended families etc plus the regular attendance. Price list to be the same also. Trumpets to be
ordered on New Worlds next sale.

Year 8 BBQ

Order the food for the BBQ once the numbers have been confirmed from Catherine. Team in charge
will go over lists from last year and make amendments (over catered for last year in some areas).
Megs, Melissa McKenzie, Wendy Corcoran and Bridgett Aitken to run. Mel Brunell is no longer able
to lead and help.

Pet Day 2024
Message passed onto school about sending the Pet Day diaries to be recognised regardless of

whether the day takes place or not.
Unfortunately, this couldn’t take place because of the weather. Will be held next year with the
contingency of a back up day.



Thank You’s

Thank you from the BOT - turf - letter attached.

A massive thank-you to Suzan, Jenni and Denise for their service within the PTA over the years. Your
support and dedication has been absolutely incredible. The past and present students have all
benefited from the events and fundraisers that you held. Thank you once again and good luck going
forward with your college journey with your children.

Uniform

Advertisement to advertise a uniform sale day. Discussion around sending a message out to Year 8
families about donating their uniforms prior to Christmas.

Sunday 19th January pencilled in for uniform sale, will make firmer plans in the new year.

Merry Christmas and a Safe New Year.

Meeting Closed: 8.31 pm
Next Meeting: To be confirmed in the New Year



